
AUPE Environmental Committee Presentation 

The following AUPE Environmental Committee presentation/webinar called “Why a Green New Deal 
Matters to AUPE Members and Alberta”. The presentation speaks to transitioning to green technology 
and the movement away from the burning of fossil fuels and what that would mean to Albertans. It goes 
into what that would mean to union members and transitioning of jobs and the opportunity for new jobs.  
 
The presentation can be accessed through AUPE under training for the recorded presentation and 
associated documents or through the following YouTube link. 
 
https://youtu.be/QsqI9gK9k8w 
 
If you would like further information on the presentation or links to accessing it through the AUPE 
webpage, please contact our Local committee representative Jenn Bowlby. 
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